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Mrs. Mary Bjostad

Lowertown Redevelopment Corporation
175 E. Fifth Street

Galtier Plaza / Suite 750

Saint Paul, MN 55101
Dear Mary,

Please find enclosed the slides of Lowertown Festival.
Thank you for your cooperation. Unfortunately, the slides

are from Lowertown Fesgtival 1983 (the old Lowertown Festival)
850 we are unable to use them.

Wei Ming Lu should have slides from Lowertown 1989, We
would greatly appreciate it, if you could check with Wei Ming
for the slides when he is back in town. Even if we can’t get
the slides until after this year’s Festival, we are still

interested in making duplicates of them.

Thanks again for your help!

S s ﬂé'//
F. Campbé&ll

2296 Indian Way e St. Paul, MN 55109 e (612) 770-2788
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Board of Directors

Philip H. Neason
Meyor James Scheilbel
Norbert J. Conzemius

Charlton Dietz
Robert I Hess
Raoger H. Nielsen
James W Reagean
Emily E Seesel

May 16, 1991

Weiming Lu
Executive Director

Mr. Kevin Campbell
Lowertown Festival

2296 Indian Way

No. St. Paul, MN 55109

Dear Kevin:

As per our telephone conversation today, I have attached the nine
slides I found in the Lowertown Redevelopment Corporation files
which were labeled "Lowertown Festival®™. I understand that you

will make duplicates of these slides, and return the originals to
me as soon as possible.

It is my understanding that you no longer have any slides of the
Lowertown Festival, and this is why you would like to duplicate
ours. These slides will be used in your promotional materials,
and you have discussed this with our public relations
representative, Merrill Busch.

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincers;y,

(Mrs.) M;;;"
Executive Assistant

/mb

Attachment

cc: Merrill Busch

LOWERTOWN REDEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

175 . Fifth Street
Galtier Plaza / Suite 750
Sevint Pawd, MN 35101
Of2 227 0gldl

Fax 012 225 5708
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